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5405 67th Street  
Kenosha, 
WI 53142, USA
www.kenoshabible.org
 September 1, 2013
To whom it may concern,
The members of Kenosha Bible Church Missions committee would like to express our gratitude to the Apostolic church for supporting Zdeněk and Katka Uhlíkovi in their ministry. We first met the Uhlíks in 2009, as they spoke and served at a KBC English Camp in The Czech Republic during one of the evening programs. They also presented their ministry at the Czech summit, hosted by Kenosha Bible Church in 2011, and the following year we decided to provide financial support to the Uhlíks, from our Church. This summer we had the privilege of working with Zdeněk and Katka for a full week. We were a part of an outreach ministry to the Roma community, working together with club Rachel in Vlašim, CZ. They were a tremendous help to our team in all areas, the logistics of transportation, English lessons assistance, counseling, evangelism and prayer. They helped our team overcome stressful situations that came with serving in a different culture. They remained positive and effective through the entire week of serving underprivileged people in Vlašim. They worked very hard and they were a credit to our effort of building God's Kingdom in the Czech Republic. We would like to acknowledge the excellent performance of Zdeněk and Katka Uhlíkovi on behalf of Kenosha Bible Church.
In Christ,
Helena Middleton For the members of the Missions committee of Kenosha Bible Church
Missions committee 








